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July 9, 1975

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Lnforcement

Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA. 19400

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Subject: Forked River Nuclear Generating Station
hocket No. 50-363
Response to IE Bulletin 75-00

Your letter dated May 30, 1975 requested a response concerning the
use of Westinghouse Type 01-2 Control Switches in safety related systems
at our facility. It has been determined that this type of equipment has
not been purchased to date. We will direct the Architect Fnginecer to
utilize Westinghouse Type OT-2 Control Switches only if properly modi fied
to preclude the return spring problem.

Very truly yours,
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Ivan R, Fiufroex, Jr.
Vice President
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